
St Aloysius’ College  
BEHAVIOUR POLICY ADDENDUM  

Behaviour arrangements during Coronavirus outbreak.   

1. Introduction   

The purpose of this addendum is to clarify our Behaviour Policy and procedures in the light of the recent school  

coronavirus outbreak.   

The way St Aloysius’ College is operating in response to coronavirus (COVID-19) is fundamentally different to  business 

as usual. All the usual standards and expectations will remain in place, as outlined in the attached policy.  However, a 

number of important behaviour principles have been modified and will be required to be followed by  all for us to ensure 

that all those on site remain safe:   

∙ Students must arrive at school in a manner that observes social distancing. No gathering or meeting up  in 

groups prior to school is permitted.  

∙ All students must arrive on time to ensure social distancing protocols to be implemented. ∙ Students must comply 

with all COVID 19 safety measures  

∙ Social distancing measures will be in place in line with the Government guidelines when student and staff  are on 

site until advised otherwise. This will include restrictions on areas of the school site that students/staff are allowed 

to access; the use of one way systems and designated seating for each child.  

∙ Line-ups will take place at the start of each day to remind students of the restrictions  in place;    

∙ Students must leave school and travel directly home maintaining social distancing rules.   

Breaches of the School Behaviour Policy  

It should be noted that the same high expectations of behaviour will be retained at this time and students are  

expected to adhere to our usual code of conduct. We will treat any breaches of health and safety as a serious  breach 

of our behaviour policy and such breaches could lead to a Fixed Term Exclusion. It is expected that all  students on 

site will:  

∙ Follow requests to maintain social distancing immediately and without question  

∙ Disrupt learning or impact upon the safety of others by coughing / sneezing / /pretending to be  

symptomatic.  

∙ Compromising the health and safety of others by coughing, spitting or sneezing at them.  

The use of the Internal Exclusion Room (LSC)  

The use of the on call system remains the same as outlined in the pre COVID behaviour policy. The inclusion  room 

will have a limited capacity and will be socially distanced. Students who are referred to ‘on call’ must leave  the room 

when asked and follow the one way system to the inclusion room. Referral to the inclusion room  during the pandemic 

will be treated as a very serious breach of the school behaviour code and could lead to a  fixed term exclusion. 

Decisions on this will be made by the Head teacher.  

 


